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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), requests that written versions of the presentations made on May 7, 2009, during consideration of the Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) to the General Assembly, be sent to the Secretariat, so that they may be published in that meeting’s report on the observations and recommendations of the member states.
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